
FAYETTE STRIDER’S RUNNING CLUB
P.O. BOX 1441

UNIONTOWN, PA 15401
724-329-4859

Dear Member of the Community:

The Fayette Strider’s Running Club is once again preparing for our annual Mount Summit
Challenge to be held on April 25, 2010 at 9:00 AM in Hopwood. This year is the 28th edition of
the “run up the mountain” for our area. It is one of the longest running road races in the tri-state
area, which as had an excess of 600 participants in the last several years!

Since 2006 the proceeds from the Mt. Summit Challenge have gone to our Fayette County Cross-
Country and Track & Field Scholarship.  The Scholarship is for one male and one female senior
from the Fayette County school district, who is continuing their education beyond high school.

A race of this size requires support from the community and each year our Club is appreciative of
the community support given to our annual race. This year we have created three levels for
providing a donation to our race:

Level I: Naming Sponsor
Donate: Please inquire for unique opportunities
Receives:
• Recognition at the start of race and ability to start the race
• Logo/Name on Front and Back of shirt
• A sponsor plaque
• 4 race sweatshirts & passes to post race party
• 2 complimentary entries into race (includes shirt and party)
• link to your organization on the www.fayettestriders.org website

Level II: Primary Sponsor
Donate: $250-$500 worth of funds or merchandise
Receive:
• a sponsor plaque
• your logo on the back of the race shirt (sweatshirt)
• 2 race sweatshirts & passes to post race party
• 1 complimentary entry into race (includes shirt and party)
• link to your organization on the www.fayettestriders.org website
• Ability to include advertising fliers, coupons, and/or trinkets in race packets

Level III:
Donate: $75- $200 worth of funds or merchandise
• a sponsor plaque
• your name on the sleeve of the race shirt (sweatshirt)
• 1 complimentary entry into race (includes shirt and party)
• Recognition on the www.fayettestriders.org website.

If you are able to support our race please contact us by April 6th. I can be reached during the
evenings at 724-329-4859.

Thank you for any considerations,
Tammy Stenson
Race Director
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